
Chautauqua County Libertarian Party 
Secretary’s Report – December 1, 2022 

 
STATE COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
1. EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING. The next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, December 18, 
2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
2. BALLOT ACCESS LAWSUIT. No update. 
 
3. BALLOT ACCESS LEGISLATION. No update.  
 
BUSINESS 
 
1. ELECTION DISTRICT DELEGATES. The State Party rules have been amended to not require 
election district delegates, allowing counties to have flexibility while starting out small, until we can regain 
party status again.  
 
2. ENROLLMENTS. Our active membership remains at 275 as of October 21, 2022.  
 
3. MEETINGS PROMOTION. Meetings on Facebook and website are set up through December 1, 2022. 
 
ELECTIONS/CAMPAIGNS 
 
1. STATEWIDE CANDIDATES. Larry Sharpe ran a write-in campaign. We are currently waiting for 
results from numerous counties.  
 
EVENTS 
 
1. 2023 COUNTY FAIR. The Chautauqua County Fair Association responded to my email and is now 
requesting proof of the discount that we had seen.  
 
 
Andrew Martin Kolstee 
Secretary, Chautauqua County Libertarian Party 


